
COMMUNITY 
FORUM

v i c t o r  c e n t r a l  s c h o o l  d i s t r i c t

The VCS Community Forum  
will serve as a platform to  
discuss what people value in  
a VCS education and how we  
should measure that value.  
Community input will be utilized  
to help the District develop a new  
Strategic Plan. This event is open to  
all VCS community members.

Note: In an effort to minimize sharing items during these 
COVID times we ask that you bring your own paper and pen.

Tuesday,  
August 31st

7:00 pm

Intermediate 
School


